
 

 AIACE/CENTRAL/2019/ 54                                                  Dated -     1 /4 /2019    

To 

The Chairman 
 Coal India Limited, 
Coal Bhawan, 
Premise No-04 MAR, 
Plot No-AF-III, Action Area-1A, 
Newtown, Rajarhat, 
Kolkata-700156  

 

Sub:-- Expression of Thanks for success achieved in scheduled launching of Executive Defined Contributory Pension 
Scheme, 2007  

 

Dear Sir, 

 

We whole heartedly thanks your honour and the entire team of CIL under your disposal for successfully launching the 
long awaited Executive Defined Contributory Pension Scheme, popularly known as NPS among Coal Indians. Our 
members are amazed to find you all in your success in achieving the tedious task of meeting the deadline of 
scheduled launch date. 

 

We take this opportunity to highlight some of our earlier demands for the benefit of our members. It is requested to 
look into the following aspects of this scheme, which are briefly stated as, 

 

 Speedy Updation and entry of missing data of executives in NPS data uploaded on the website so that 
pensioners are not at a disadvantage. 

  A special point is to be highlighted which is that the Systems department has been unable to correctly 
prepare data on the accumulated fund in case of executives going on Half-pay-leave i.e. sick leave. 

 Addition of interest component in the accumulated pension fund in the manner CIL has provided information 
in RTI query of having earned interest  

 Inclusion of representatives of AIACE in the Pension trustee board. 

. 

We hope we will not be let down by lack of appropriate actions from your end. 

 

Regards, 

 

  

P K SINGH RATHOR 
Principal General Secretary 

 

CC—DP/DF/DM/DT, CIL, Kolkata 

        CMD/DP/DT/DF,All subsidiary  companies of CIL 

Copy for information:- The Secretary, Ministry of Coal, Govt of India, New Delhi. 

 


